
 

             
Safety Equipment Institute and US Lacrosse Unveil Certification Program for Women’s 
Lacrosse Equipment 
 
MCLEAN, Va., November 1, 2016 — Today, the Safety Equipment Institute (SEI) and US Lacrosse 
introduced a new certification program for women’s lacrosse headgear and goggles. The program 
was announced to manufacturers in a joint letter from SEI President Patricia Gleason and US 
Lacrosse Vice President of Lacrosse Operations Ann Kitt Carpenetti.   
 
This action supports the recently approved rules language by the US Lacrosse Board of Directors’ 
Executive Committee which requires such equipment made after January 1, 2018, to be SEI-
certified. 
 
The new program, SEI’s first since becoming part of the ASTM International family, will certify 
headgear and goggles to meet the requirements of two key standards: Standard Specification for 
Headgear Used in Women’s Lacrosse (excluding Goalkeepers) (F3137-15) and Standard 
Specification for Eye Protectors for Women’s Lacrosse (F3077-14). 

 
“We are thrilled to work with US Lacrosse to introduce this new certification program,” said 
Gleason. “We look forward to certifying products that help create a stronger culture of safety for 
women in this increasingly popular sport.” 
 
Carpenetti said, “As part of our long standing commitment to player safety, US Lacrosse is proud to 
be working with SEI, an industry leader in third-party equipment cerification, to ensure the quality 
and safety of lacrosse equipment.” 
 
Additional technical information about the new program will be sent to manufacturers in a follow-up 
letter on November 8. 
 
SEI: The Global Leader in Certifications  
The Safety Equipment Institute (SEI), a subsidiary of ASTM International, helps our world work better by 
providing product and personnel certifications. Since 1981, SEI has served as the world’s premier 
certification organization for thousands of safety and protective products – from firefighter and baseball 
helmets to worker’s boots and police gear. SEI works with independent laboratories and quality auditors 
to administer certification programs for manufacturers seeking to be certified to technical standards. SEI 
also offers personnel certification program services. www.seinet.org  
 
About US Lacrosse 
US Lacrosse, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation, is the national governing body of men’s and women’s 
lacrosse and the home of the nation’s fastest-growing sport. US Lacrosse has more than 450,000 
members in 68 regional chapters across the country. Through responsive and effective leadership, US 
Lacrosse provides programs and services to inspire participation while protecting the integrity of the 
sport. www.uslacrosse.org  
 
SEI Program Contact: Tricia Hock, tel. +1.740.587.7132; thock@seinet.org  
SEI Media Contact: Dan Bergels, tel. +1.610.832.9602; dbergels@astm.org  
US Lacrosse Contacts: Ann Carpenetti, tel. +1.410.235.6882, ext.#117 or Paul Ohanian, tel. 
+1.410.235.6882, ext.#154 
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